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The proposed addendum to the HSLI Bylaws to add a Helen Knoll Jira Scholarship Committee was submitted to the members for a vote.  The proposal passed with a vote of 46 to 1.  
The addendum was added to the HSLI Bylaws.
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Attached Item:
The Bylaws are attached.  


Respectfully submitted to the Board,
Jeanne Sadlik, Chair of the Bylaws committee

